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Town of Northport 

Special Select Board Meeting 

May 20, 2024 @ 6:15 pm 

 

Chair: Jeanine Tucker     Finance Director: Vicki Eugley 

Vice Chair: Breanna Pinkham Bebb    

Municipal Officer: Molly Schauffler    

Town Administrator: James Kossuth    

       

Present: Jeanine Tucker, Breanna Pinkham Bebb, Molly Schauffler, James Kossuth, Vicki Eugley, David 

Kinney, Robyn Tarantino, Mike Ray, Steve Hand, Keryn Laite, Ladleah Dunn. 

New Business:  The members of the Lincolnville and Northport Select Boards discussed concerns about 
safety and traffic flow on the portion of Route 1 from Carver Lane in Lincolnville to Soaring Eagle Point in 
Northport, in light of the Maine Department of Transportation’s 2024-2026 work plan, which includes 
preliminary engineering on that road segment.  

The Boards asked Kossuth and Kinney to draft a letter on behalf of the Boards to Douglas Coombs, the 
DOT project manager, requesting an active role in the planning process.  

Adjourn:  Tucker motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:22pm, seconded by Pinkham Bebb.  Board 
voted 3-0, motion passed. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

James Kossuth, Town Administrator 


